

Address Service Requested



March 2008 as year Requests

- - Thank You for your support & prayers for this ministry. We are in this together.

- Funds to continue printing as fast as orders come-in.
- ☐ Safety and motivation for the staff who are working hard to keep-up.
- Great new ideas and inspiration as the writing team starts the 2009 curriculum!
- God's wisdom and mercy on the people of the United States as we select our next leaders.
- ☐ Pray for wisdom in rest and relaxation.

To donate to this ministry, make checks out to "ProVision Ministries" and mail to: ProVision, PO Box 635, Scappoose, OR, 97056. For more information on the projects mentioned in this newsletter, upcoming trips, or ways you can get involved, e-mail or give us a call! kristi@pro-vismex.com 1(503)946-3437 (Oregon Internet Phone)



We have received orders from Oaxaca and Veracruz for 250 churches, from Campeche, Chiapas and Tabasco for 300 churches, and with our current tour, it looks like we will be giving out material in the next few months to over 1000 churches, from 12 states in Mexico (states receiving our material colored blue at right), which means books of the Bible for over 60,000 children! We had no idea the ministry would grow this quickly. Praise God!





o far we have purchased over 150 cases of paper this year and it is all printed and almost gone. We have 30 more cases ordered for this afternoon, but it won't last long! Our speaking and distribution teams are out there putting on workshops and distributing, having a ball and doing a great job! So far over 120 churches have already received our material in February at the 9 workshops held so far: teachers all over are being equipped for ministry,!

Visit www.provisionmexico.com to see the new Spanish resources web site, where music, videos of song actions and much more resources are available! This looks like it is tripling our bandwidth use on our web site, so people here in Mexico are using it already! Specifically, check out http://www.provisionmexico.com/videos para internet/La EBV.wmv to see what kids will be doing all-over Mexico this Summer.

We have been blessed with visits from family and friends this month. Ko Krauss is on an extended visit to help iron-out the print shop and Mike Kangas visited with Frank Hall this last weekend and helped out with projects, and got to help at an event in Guasave.

2008 is turning out to be an exciting year; stretching us, and keeping us on our toes. Thanks for being a part!



We were pretty excited with our first large order of paper... 100 cases! Thank you for your faithful giving and special gifts: it buys cases of paper that are being made into books for children all across Mexico! Please continue to give to this ministry... we need another 200 cases of paper at least!



What a blessing to see the other speaking teams succeed with the workshop, confirming that we do not have to be at every event! Maribel Alcantar shared in Navajoa to a crowd of 80 representing 21 churches, and it was a success!!! (Left)



Practicing the actions to the songs took a full afternoon, but then everyone was ready to attend events and help out in front by demonstrating the actions to the songs. (Above) With 9 events under our belts, they will just get easier as the tour progresses. (Etchojoa event right and below)





During each event, kits are made up with curriculum and bagged or boxed with a label for each church to be handed out at the end of the 3-hour workshop. (Left) It is one of the most fun jobs: preparing and handing out the curriculum to church leaders.